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Dear Parents/Carers  
 

Edsential are having an American Fun Day on Thursday 18
th
 May 

for all children. Included on the menu will be burger with sauted 
potatoes [inc. veg burger] and jacket potatoes. Children currently 
having packed lunch can try a school meal just for the day. 
 

All infant children are entitled to a free universal school meal or 
you may be eligible for Pupil Premium which means your child/ren 
are entitled to a free school meal for their whole time in education 
if your circumstances remain the same.  
 

We would encourage you to take up this opportunity but if you feel 
your child will only eat a packed lunch, this is fine and we fully 
understand.  
 

If you need to pay for your child’s lunch [year 3 to 6 if you are not 
entitled to pupil premium], then please send in £2.30 to the school 
office. 
 

Thank you for your continuing support. 
 

School Cook 


